Interoffice Memorandum

TO: Edward F. Lavallee, City Manager
FROM: John Veneziano, Public Works Direct
RE: Solid Waste Pilot Program

DATE: March 21, 2017

Solid Waste/Recycling Superintendent Bob Moroni will provide an update on the status of the
Solid Waste Pilot Program at the March 28, 2017 City Council Meeting. No Council action is
requested on this item.



